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REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

 
 
              Enclosure 11 
Date:    May 30, 2023 

Prepared by:  Laura Callaghan, Superintendent of Education  

Subject:  Policy Approval – Elementary Curriculum 

 
 
Background 

The following policy and related administrative procedure was reviewed and approved by the Policy 
Vetting Committee on April 25, 2023, and is being brought forward to the Board for final approval: 

●     Sec. B Administration - Assessment, Evaluation and Reporting of Student Achievement 

This policy continues to align with the Ministry Policy for Assessment, Evaluation and Reporting 
Growing Success. Upon review of other Catholic School Board policies and procedures in this area, a 
few revisions to reflect our Catholic identity and place more emphasis on equity were made. 

Our current Board Assessment, Evaluation and Reporting Guidelines are under review. A small team 
from Catholic Learning Services engaged in this process and a revised, digital guideline will be 
completed and released in September, with ongoing professional learning in this area integrated into 
support for staff and administrators.  

 
Recommendations 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report:  Policy Approval – 
Elementary Curriculum for approval. 

 
 


